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Friday 20th March 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to wish you and all your families well as we say 
“au revoir” today. As you know the school will be closed on Monday for the 
foreseeable future while we all do our part to restrict the spread of COVID-19. 
 
Your child must not come to school on Monday. 
 
There will be ideas of work your children can do, on our website.  
 
If we have any information about our re-opening we will let you know as soon 
as possible through texts or our website. 
 
 
We will all be praying that we will be safe and well. May the Lord continue to 
bless us and keep us in the palm of His hand. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Margaret Hanley 
Headteacher 


